A, L. LATHROP

MANAGER

THE SURPLUS LINE ASSOCIATION

OF CALIFORNIA

315 MONTGOMERY STREET

San Francisco 94104

SAN FRANCISCO
TELEPHONE 986-0763
LOS ANGELES

LOS ANGELES
510 SOUTH SPRING STREET
TELEPHONE 629-2571

July 6, 1966

NO. 251

BULLETIN TO ALL MEMBERS

RE: Review of Surplus Line Laws of all States

The enclosed review of state surplus line laws has just been completed. It represents an up dated survey following the format of the review made in 1960 and sent to the members with Bulletin #126 of May 27, 1960.

As was the case in the preparation of the previous survey, the preparation of this study required replies from Insurance Commissioners and Insurance Departments of all of the states. The completed form as attached is being sent to these Insurance Commissioners with our thanks for their help in giving us the answers to our questions.

A. L. Lathrop

Manager